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Governance and Financial Expert Joins EPA Board 
 
 
An independent consultant and academic, with extensive experience in 
management and finance, has been appointed to the Environment 
Protection Authority Board. 
 
Presiding Member Cheryl Bart said the appointment of South Australian 
Jane Yuile to the Board gives it greater access to advice on issues relating 
to governance and finance. 
 
“Jane will play an important role on the Board as it deals with issues such 
as cooperative environmental regulation, protecting the quality of water 
resources and the efficient use of resources. 
 
“I’m sure having someone with so much private and public sector 
expertise will make a significant contribution to the Board and the EPA in 
general.” 
 
Jane Yuile has a Bachelor of Science, Master of Business Administration 
and is a member of the Institute of Chartered Accountants and the 
Australian Institute of Company Directors.  
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